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FINANCE DIRECTOR REPORT 
 
Reporting Period:  March 2022 
Prepared By:  Stephanie Mandregan 
The 2022 budget is a little tighter this year and everyone’s proactively working to not to spend 
unnecessarily.   
Our new cashier is adjusting well and we’ve got a great team of people in the Finance Department. 
There’s nothing new to report, we’re just busy as usual. 
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